From:

To:
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Thank you for confirming.
Will GoJ issue this statement?

As this 1s not an island wide instruction perhaps it would be appropriate for GoJ to issue
the notice that it will be flying the flag as 1s HMG.

Kind regards

Sent from Outlook for 10S
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Sent: Monday, October 9, 2023 6:43:26 PM
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Subject: Israeli flag

Dear-

| confirm that the Chief Minister has consented to flying the Israeli flag from Broad Street,
commencing tomorrow, as a sign of Jersey’s support for Israel following the terrorist attacks by
Hamas.

Kind regards





